SISLER CCARD ENCINEERING, PLLC
220 EAST REYNOLDS ROAD, SUITE A3
e LEXINGTON, KY 40517
- (859)271-2978
o Fax (859) 2715670
Gerind: Email: smeng@alltel.net

October 18, 2006

Ms. Beth O Donnell, Executive Director

Public Service Commission RECEBVED

P.O. Box 615 0CT 1
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 9 2006
PUBLIC SERVICE

RE:  Nicholas County Water District — Phase VIII COMMISSION
Case No. 2006-00432

SME: 03013
Dear Ms. & Donnell:

In response to question No. 1, the final engineering report contained a mistake
and has been corrected to match the Rural Development letter of conditions. The RD
letter of conditions states that the RD loan will be $203,000 and a grant of $140,000.
Please see attached revised project budget.

In response to question No. 2, the project does contain 27 water line to serve dead end
areas where larger lines would not be feasible due to the anticipated demands of the
existing and possible future households. Please note that this been approved by the
Kentucky Division of Water.

Please consider this response as an answer to your questions.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely, _
i elanl K ey
Michael K. Maggard
Project Engineer
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